
 
 
Subject:  Letter of recommendation for Wilcon Construction 
From: Prof. Adie Harstad of North Mankato 
 
 
 
When we were looking for a construction company to build on our new lot, our real 
estate agent recommended Wilcon Construction. They agent said confidently, “What 
Wilcon says they will do for you, they will do!” Now we know from experience the truth 
of that statement. CEO Bill Freitag, project manager John Hoffman, and all the rest of the 
Wilcon team did what they said they would do and more at the price we had determined. 
 
Professional, courteous, friendly, efficient and helpful are terms that characterize Wilcon 
along every step of our construction project. Regularly scheduled consultations kept the 
project moving along smoothly, even through the middle of one of the worst winters for 
Minnesota. Because of years of building in our area, Wilcon also demonstrated that they 
know the sub-contractors that will get the job done properly to the satisfaction of the 
homeowner and Wilcon. 
 
After living in our wonderful Wilcon-built home for about 6 months now and thinking 
back on the whole project, we also can say now, “What they say they will do, they will 
certainly do, and they will do it very well.” We stand ready to answer specific questions 
you may have about working with the Wilcon team. My cell phone is 507-351-9333. 
 
Adie and Helen Harstad 
22 Howard Court 
North Mankato, MN 56003 
 
 
 
 


